
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

From the Board Meeting of:  MARCH 10, 2014 
 

1. The Board approved a recommendation to permit the use of school district buses to 
support the upcoming 4-H Judging Event on April 12-13, 2014.  
 

2. The Board approved Capital Project Bylaw 126724 for the Carbon Neutral Capital 
Program.  
 
 

The next regular public Board Meeting will occur on Monday, March 24, 2014, at the 
School Board Office, 1383 – 9th Avenue, Kamloops, BC. 


